Steven Seee

From: Sandra Taylor <sandrat315@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 10:23 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Testimony opposition of HB 5277

House Committee on Elections:

My name is Sandra Taylor, a resident of Johnston, Rl and | am writing this testimony in opposition of the following
bill 5277 that changes the process of nominations for general election, by replacing the political party primary with a
primary general election.

Respectfully,

Sandra Taylor



